

Strasbourg, 25 October 2023

Dear President,

I am writing to congratulate you on your election as President of the Congress of Local and Regional Authorities.

I wish you a successful and productive mandate, and I look forward to continuing our good co-operation. As reiterated by our leaders at the Summit in Reykjavík, a multi-level governance perspective is key to tackling the challenges our societies are facing. In this respect, the Congress has an important role to play.

Yours sincerely,

Marija Pejčinović Burić

Mr Marc Cools President of the Congress of Local and Regional Authorities of the Council of Europe

F - 67075 Strasbourg Cedex France Tel. + 33 (0) 3 88 41 20 51 + 33 (0) 3 88 41 20 00

Fax: + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 99 + 33 (0)3 88 41 27 40